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2017-2018 SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS PHOTOS 

 

This year our scholarship presentations, by necessity, occurred where a venue was offered 

and the recipient could be present.  Our SGT Fisher scholarship was awarded during the 

reception at our 10th Annual NDIA Government Small Business Contracting Symposium 24 

May; our NDIA scholarship was awarded during the Senior Honors and Awards event at 

Assumption High School, Davenport 26 May. 

 

 

Our SGT Paul Fisher Scholarship awardee was Abigail Tanko, being presented the certificate 

by the Chapter President, George B Rivard 
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Our NDIA scholarship recipient presentation to Liz Fennelly is shown below; presenting the 

ceremonial and real check is Mr. John Masengarb, Scholarship Program Chairman, while the 

Chapter President reads the citation. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all our very deserving scholarship winners. They are outstanding students 

– both academically and in the community.  


